
Fayette Pipe Company 
2282 University Drive  
Lemont Furnace, PA 15456 
724-438-7600

February 27th, 2025

Dear Fayette Pipe Customers: 

Due to increases in raw material costs, Fayette Pipe will be increasing steel pipe prices by 
$200 per ton on all standard and sprinkler pipe products effective immediately.  

Orders currently on our books will remain price protected. This increase applies to all 
unconfirmed quotes and contracts. New price sheets will be sent to you reflecting the 
increase and will be adjusted for any changes in freight rates.  

We would like to thank you for your support. Please feel free to contact us with any 
questions you may have.  

Sincerely, 

Chris Gearing
Vice President 
Fayette Pipe Company 




